
Notice of Cancellation 

June 8, 2021 

Norwich ZBA Meeting 

 

The Norwich ZBA public hearing and meeting scheduled for June 8, 2021 regarding V#21-07, has been 
postponed until June, 14, 2021. The meeting will be a remote meeting via zoom technology.  

 

At this Hearing, interested persons may be heard and written communication received. Copies of 
application, and related information are available in the Planning and Neighborhood Services Office 
or online at: 

https://www.norwichct.org/DocumentCenter/Index/872 

 
The link below will give you access to the meeting: 
 
Zoom Meeting Information: 
Meeting ID: 840 2145 0418 
Passcode: 752829 
 
Direct Link: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84021450418?pwd=eFdaTG9BYTBHQTRyZDQ1UzBXVStSZz09 
 
Call in: 
        1 (312) 626-6799  
        1 (646) 876-9923  
 


